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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

espcvt@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Emilie Person 
< espcvt@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:32 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Emilie Person 
2661 Teakwood Dr Clearwater, FL 33764-1009 espcvt@yahoo.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jyoung3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeffrey Young <jyoung3 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:30 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jeffrey Young 
4901 Barrett Way Panama City, FL 32404-3076 jyoung3@comcast.net 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sailawaydi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diane Eisenhower 
< sailawaydi@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:27 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms Diane Eisenhower 
7628 Fieldstone Ranch Sq Vero Beach, FL 32967-2948 sailawaydi@aol.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dk22@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Kalb <dk22 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:27 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Kalb 
2808 Attwater Loop Winter Haven, FL 33884-5255 dk22@cornell.edu 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

deneebruiz@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Deneeb Ruiz 
<deneebruiz@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:23 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Deneeb Ruiz 
3994 Kumquat Ave Miami, FL 33133-5658 
deneebruiz@hotmail.fr 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kris_pagenkopf@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kris Pagenkopf 
< kris_pagenkopf@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:21 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Kris Pagenkopf 
7625 SW 7th Pl Gainesville, FL 32607-1580 kris_pagenkopf@hotmail.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

elizabeth.watts@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth Watts 
<elizabeth.watts@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:17 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Elizabeth Watts 
2642 SW 23Rd Cranbrook Ct Boynton Beach, FL 33436-5714 elizabeth.watts@verizon.net 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dwight@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dwight Ledbetter 
< dwight@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:16 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Dwight Ledbetter 
209 SE 21st St Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316-3421 dwight@ngyi.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sparkledust89@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lauren Tucker <sparkledust89 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:12 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

That's why I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar 
energy reduces costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lauren Tucker 
2438 Nugget Ln Tallahassee, FL 32303-3726 sparkledust89@duck.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

terry.godwin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Terry Godwin 
<terry.godwin@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Terry Godwin 
5034 Wheeler Way Pensacola, FL 32526-4439 terry.godwin@gmail.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

paulholl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paul Holleran 
< paulholl@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:07 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Paul Holleran 
4280 NW 74th St Coconut Creek, FL 33073-3105 paulholl@outlook.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cognitas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diana Cowans 
<cognitas@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:06 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

It is unconscionable that we should pay for executives' salaries and that the energy companies should lie to us, the 
taxpayers and utility customers, in order to pad their own bank accounts. We need accountability and executives and 
others in decisionary roles who have moral centers. I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please 
support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Diana Cowans 
5729 Fishermans Dr Bradenton, FL 34209-6786 cognitas@msn.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gld54.lev.d@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gilda Levinson 
<g1d54.lev.d@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:04 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Gilda Levinson 
8183 NW 14th St Coral Springs, FL 33071-6774 gld54.lev.d@gmail.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rogue1400@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of rosemarie grubba <rogue1400 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:04 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. rosemarie grubba 
610 W Fort Dade Ave Brooksville, FL 34601-2535 rogue1400@att.net 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

frank.menschner@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of FRANK MENSCHNER 
<frank.menschner@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:02 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florid.a PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. FRANK MENSCHNER 
918 N 13th Ter Hollywood, FL 33019-3112 frank.menschner@gmail.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mikejflat@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mike Flatland 
< mikejflat@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Mike Flatland 
8172 Fort Chiswell Tri Jacksonville, FL 32244-4885 mikejflat@gmail.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

morleynaturist@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Morley Schloss 
< morleynaturist@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:53 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Morley Schloss 
14125 North Rd Loxahatchee Groves, FL 33470-4603 morleynaturist@hotmail.com 
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Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

grantsiegfried@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Grant Siegfried 
< grantsiegfried@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:52 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Grant Siegfried 
239 Candlebark Dr Jacksonville, FL 32225-5353 grantsiegfried@gmail.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

phfenda@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paula Fenda 
< phfenda@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:51 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Paula Fenda 
5312 Courtney Cir Boynton Beach, FL 33472-1280 phfenda@bellsouth.net 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

saradave2@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Kruchkow <saradave2 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:40 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Kruchkow 
10928 SW 39th Ct Ocala, FL 34476-4214 
saradave2@yahoo.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rufkutdiamnd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rusty Rollings 
< rufkutdiamnd@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:39 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a part time Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our 
state. These companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar 
power to protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Rusty Rollings 
PO Box 75 Cleveland, GA 30528-0002 
rufkutdiamnd@yahoo.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cdmcnamara@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Catherine McNamara 
<cdmcnamara@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:36 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Catherine McNamara 
2152 Torchwood Dr Orlando, FL 32828-7324 cdmcnamara@msn.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

h20eng@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of erik melear 
< h20eng@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:35 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. erik melear 
2908 Page Ave Orlando, FL 32806-5140 
h20eng@hotmail.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

meghanmccollum@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Meghan Mccollum 
< meghanmccollum@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:33 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Meghan Mccollum 
541 Farmingham Ct Oviedo, FL 32765-4424 meghanmccollum@gmail.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jschweidenback@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Schweidenback 
<jschweidenback@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:33 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. James Schweidenback 
5080 Palm Dr Melbourne Beach, FL 32951-3203 jschweidenback@msn.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

stephaniehonore@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stephanie Honore 
<stephaniehonore@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:30 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Stephanie Honore 
3501 Stewart Blvd Kissimmee, FL 34746-3135 stephaniehonore@aol.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

timoswald@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tim Oswald 
<timoswald@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:27 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Tim Oswald 
425 NE 27th Dr Wilton Manors, FL 33334-2027 timoswald@mail.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Leithauser@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Leithauser 
< Leithauser@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:27 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am very concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. 
These companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power 
to protect their profits. 

I strongly urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar 
energy reduces costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Leithauser 
821 Snapdragon Dr New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168-2063 Leithauser@aol.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject 

jackdhahn@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jack Hahn 
<jackdhahn@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:27 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

The existing rate structures need to change! 

I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean energy in our state by establishing "Performance 
Based Regulations" that incentivizing FPL to make decisions that will build a decentralized grid favoring roof top solar, 
make the grid and transmission more resilient, while fairly compensating their investors. 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jack Hahn 
12645 SW 114th Ave Miami, FL 33176-4509 jackdhahn@gmail.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

fisher.shelly@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michelle Fisher 
<fisher.shelly@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:26 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Michelle Fisher 
1830 Brentwood Dr Clearwater, FL 33764-4626 fisher.shelly@gmail.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

judyhaberek@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of judy haberek 
<j udyhaberek@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:24 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. judy haberek 
14651 Angus Rd Polk City, FL 33868-7021 judyhaberek@yahoo.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sharoncpcn@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sharon Dockins 
<sharoncpcn@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:21 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms Sharon Dockins 
2708 Sea Lark Ln Milton, FL 32583-5611 
sharoncpcn@aol.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

joliecoeur@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marjorie Angelo 
<joliecoeur@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:21 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Marjorie Angelo 
1003 E Moody Blvd Bunnell, FL 32110-5990 joliecoeur@bellsouth.net 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dave_roth@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Roth 
<dave_roth@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:18 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Roth 
3018 Tall Pine Dr Safety Harbor, FL 34695-5231 dave_roth@outlook.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

agoinden@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alain Goinden 
<agoinden@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:16 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Alain Goinden 
1821 Windsor Dr Winter Park, FL 32789-2770 agoinden@yahoo.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

blackettk@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ken Blackett 
< blackettk@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:15 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr Ken Blackett 
500 Durham Pl Fleming Island, FL 32003-4541 blackettk@comcast.net 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

bkozak1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brandon Kozak < bkozak1 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:13 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Brandon Kozak 
2765 Nature View Rd Saint Cloud, FL 34771-9331 bkozak1@hotmail.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

francis.knize@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Francis Knize 
<francis.knize@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:13 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Francis Knize 
8413 NW 44th Ct Coral Springs, FL 33065-1342 francis.knize@gmail.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kcsederberg@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Karyn Sederberg 
< kcsederberg@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:12 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
ms Karyn Sederberg 
212 Joey Dr Saint Augustine, FL 32080-6420 kcsederberg@yahoo.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

unclerobo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Matthew Owen 
< u nclerobo@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:12 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Matthew Owen 
3407 Kentshire Blvd Ocoee, FL 34761-4611 unclerobo@aol.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lkoehl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lisa Koehl 
< lkoehl@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:12 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Lisa Koehl 
22 Twin River Dr Ormond Beach, FL 32174-4819 lkoehl@snet.net 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ericwallens@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Eric Wallens 
< ericwallens@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:07 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Eric Wallens 
720 16th Ave NE St Petersburg, FL 33704-4806 ericwallens@gmail.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jan.singer22@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Janice Singer <jan.singer22 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:07 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Janice Singer 
5842 Crystal Shores Dr Apt 305 Boynton Beach, FL 33437-5663 jan.singer22@gmail.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

booregitoo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Megan Page 
< booregitoo@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:07 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Megan Page 
4429 39th St S St Petersburg, FL 33711-4409 booregitoo@hotmail.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

quickssilver@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stacey Churchill 
< qu ickssilver@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:06 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Companies like Florida Power & Light and Duke Energy enjoy some of the highest profits in the nation; hard-working 
Florida families should not have to foot the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Stacey Churchill 
232 Sagecrest Dr Ocoee, FL 34761-4603 
q u ickssilver@hotmaii.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sromet@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stephane ROMET 
< sromet@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:06 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Stephane ROMET 
1409 SW 23rd St Miami, FL 33145-3948 
sromet@gmail.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

raul.martinezJr@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Raul Martinez 
< raul.martinezJr@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:03 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Raul Martinez 
1655 S Banana River Dr Merritt Island, FL 32952-2806 raul.martinez.jr@outlook.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

shantipahl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Shanti Copeland 
<shantipahl@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:03 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Shanti Copeland 
92841 Shipton Ln Fernandina Beach, FL 32034-0329 shantipahl@hotmail.com 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subjed: 

solitary-bird@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Richard Worth <solitary­
bird@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:03 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr Richard Worth 
620 Lytle St West Palm Bch, FL 33405-4530 solitary-bird@att.net 

1 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

thomas.shaffer@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Thomas Shaffer 
<thomas.shaffer@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 4:03 PM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 
energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 
is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Thomas Shaffer 
6035 Lake Charm Cir Oviedo, FL 32765-9576 thomas.shaffer@ucf.edu 

1 




